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Newsletter – February 7, 2024 

 

Babysitting Night 
Do you need a Valentine Day Night?  The Student Council will be hosting a babysitting night on February 
16th. It will be donation based, dinner will be provided and will run from 6:30-9:00pm. Drop off and 
pick up will be at the Hampton Center. 

Basketball Intramurals 
January 8- February 16 Sneakers/basketball shoed required 
1st-3rd Tuesdays and Fridays 
4th-6th Mondays and Thursdays 
 

Re-enrollment 
Re-enrollment for the 2024-2025 school year has begun!  A re-enrollment packet was sent home with 
the oldest student in each family.  

I Love My School Days 
Do you love ECS as much as we do? We have a great opportunity for you to show it! Support your 
school by purchasing something from the ECS Amazon wish list on Tuesday, February 13, and 
Wednesday, February 14! It’s as easy as clicking the link and adding an item to your cart! The items 
will automatically be shipped to the school address. The link can be found at the bottom of our 
website’s home page (www.ecs.school) or by typing in this URL: 
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3ZCXDHANSW1W/ref=nav_wishlist_ 
lists_2?_encoding=UTF8&type=wishlist 

Valentine’s Class Parties 
Will be Tuesday, February 14. Teachers will incorporate class Valentine’s Day parties into their 
schedules on that day. 
 
Valentine Candy Orders 
Student council is sending a Valentine candy order form home with your student.  The orders and 
money are due back on Monday. 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 

February 15 – Open House (10:00am-12:00pm) 
           March Invoices Sent 
February 16 – Teacher Training (No School) 
February 19 – President’s Day (No School) 
March 7 – End of Third Quarter (Noon Dismissal) 


